
August 2018
Dear Parents and/or Guardians,
Hello! My name is Anita Becker and I am your child’s sixth grade teacher at 

Hilda Walker.  I am married and have two boys.  I have taught sixth grade 
at Hilda Walker for 24 years and I am looking forward to the upcoming school year.   
 I will be your child’s Language Arts teacher which means I will have your child for 

Reading and English.  My Period 4 class I will only have for one block which is Reading. 

These students will have Miss Hourihan for English.  Sixth grade will be following a middle school approach to learning and your child will be switching classes throughout the day. 
My bachelor’s degree came from Eastern Illinois University in Elementary Education.  I have a master’s degree in Middle School Curriculum and Instruction from University of St. Francis.  I hold multiple endorsements and have extensive training with working with students with different academic abilities.  I enjoy teaching and working with middle school children.
I am looking forward to getting to know your children and working directly with them in the classroom to facilitate their exploration, discovery and learning.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  My e-mail is abecker@summithill.org  and the school phone number is (815) 464-2285.  More information can be found for both you and your student at the website www.summithill.org, including handouts, class policies, class assignments, upcoming test schedules and some fun internet sites to visit.  All handouts and class information will be given in your child’s class as well, so access to the internet is not required but helpful.   Thank you for this opportunity to participate in your child’s learning!
Sincerely,

 Mrs. Anita Becker

